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Senator Jauch:

Please review this preliminary draft to make sure that it achieves your intent.  I
included NOTES in the draft that raise questions about your intent.  After we resolve
those questions, I will prepare a version of this draft that may be introduced.  In
addition, please note the following:

1.  Some of the language of the draft differs from the language of the instructions for
stylistic and other reasons.  Not all of the differences are pointed out in the NOTES.

2.  In general, I added two years to all of the dates included in the Senate’s June 25
proposal.
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